
 

  
Murrumbeena Probus Club 

was formed after an interest meeting held at  

Murrumbeena Bowls Club on 8 May 2025 

 

 

 

 

  

 

President’s Message: 
 
Hello to our foundation members, and to our guests who I 
hope will join our new group soon. 
  
I, with all the foundation committee members, am looking 
forward to making Murrumbeena Probus Club a highlight in 
our local community. It is our club, for our social enjoyment, 
and we have plenty in store for our members. 
 
Last month we started a walking group followed by a coffee  
with ten participants and we also had a wonderful coffee 
catch up at Café Omnia with over 30 people attending. 
 
Rest assured there is no fundraising and no politics – just like-
minded people enjoying retirement or semi-retirement. 
 
I welcome you to join us at our inaugural meeting on 10 July 
at 9.45am for a 10am start at the Murrumbeena Bowls Club, 
10 Blackwood St, Carnegie. 
 
 
See you there! 
Jeff Dimand  
Foundation President 
 

MURRUMBEENA PROBUS CLUB NEWSLETTER 

JULY 2025   
 

Starting from Thurs 10 July 2025 

Meeting: 2nd Thurs of each month at 9.45am for a 10am start 

Meeting venue: Murrumbeena Bowls Club 

10 Blackwood Street, Carnegie. 
Private and Confidential for Probus use only and is not to be used for any other purpose. 

 

OUR HOME BASE! 
 

 

Management Committee 

Jeff Dimand 
President & Publicity Officer 

 M: 0409 133 197 
 

Dom Capomolla 
Vice President 

M: 0400 200 088 
 

Estelle Dimand 
Secretary 

M: 0408 455 535 
 

Wendy Power 
Treasurer 

  
Helen McKenna 

Outings & Activities Officer 
M: 0421 495 526 

 
Dawn Boyd 

Membership Officer 
M: 0448 458 646 

 
Glenys Nash 

Newsletter Officer 
M: 0418 170 670 

 
Dennis Boyd 

Guest Speakers Officer 
M: 0414 789 532 

 
General Committee 

Santa Capomolla 
M: 0439 660 424 

 
Janet Paul 

M: 0402 269 323 
 

Milena France 
M: 0409 939 223 

 

Position still to be filled: 
Welfare Officer 

 
 

Club Email: 

probusmurrumbeena@gmail.com 
 
 

mailto:probusmurrumbeena@gmail.com


 

 

 

Next meeting dates/times: 

10/07/2025, 9.45am for 10am start 

14/08/2025, 9.45am for 10am start 
 

We’re all part of the Probus Community 

Now let’s get started having fun 

with some exciting activities. 
 

 

 BEEN AND SEEN 

 

Our inaugural walk and Coffee at Tailored Café  

 

 

 

CLUB ACTIVITIES 

 

To reserve your place, you must register on the 

 links below: 

• 10 July 2025 – Inaugural Club meeting  

             Includes a morning tea and guest speaker. 

 

• 11 July 2025 – Shrine of Remembrance             

                   Tour 1pm or 2pm. 

https://www.trybooking.com/DCGHX 

 

• 18 July 2025 - Coffee club at Café Omia  

                         at 10am.  

   https://www.trybooking.com/DCUPP 

 

• 24 July 2025 - Mid Year Lunch at the   

Rosstown Hotel  

   https://www.trybooking.com/DCUPI 

 

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

Probus at Carnegie Central 

 

 

Guest Speaker for 10 July 2025 is  

Jonathan Landes from Chevra Honey.  

Jonathan will talk about the important role bees 

play in our gardens, having bee hives at home 

and the processes involved in managing honey 

production. Jonathan will bring a range of his 

honey for tasting and sale. 

Walking group  

There will be a walking group every 1st and 

3rd Wednesday of each month. 

Janet Paul will be our leader. We leave 

from the Murrumbeena Bowling Club at 

9.30am.  As this is a new activity, we will 

start with an hour long walk with a coffee 

break. 

mailto:pd@bob.sh
https://www.trybooking.com/DCGHX
https://www.trybooking.com/DCUPP
https://www.trybooking.com/DCUPI
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If you no longer want to receive our newsletter please reply to this email with Unsubscribe in the subject line. 

 

We are starting to plan further activities in small groups, 

 short day trips, long day trips, and eventually overnight 

 and extended trips. These are all being researched to 

 offer you choices, as well as our regular monthly 

 meetings which showcase some amazing guest speakers. 

  

 It is certainly an exciting time being involved in the 

 formation of a new Probus Club. 

 

We welcome any suggested activities. 

 

 
 

 

Look at how much we enjoyed our first Coffee Club meeting at Café 

Omnia.  New friendships were made and we look forward to increasing 

our numbers for the next one on 18 July at 10am. 

 


